
 
 

 
  

  
 

 
   

 

 
  

 

 

From: TONYA clements 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: vaccine requirement for UNR 
Date: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 10:40:23 AM 

Hello, 
I am a parent of a child who will be going to UNR this fall.  We (my daughter and I) are opposed to 
the vaccine requirement for the covid vaccine.  Until this vaccine has been properly tested and 
approved we don’t feel that it should be required.  We understand people are afraid of covid and 
few people die from it, but the vast majority of people who get this virus survive. Forcing anyone to 
take an experimental drug is not something we can get behind.  When I google “how long are drugs 
tested before they hit the public”, the answer is anywhere from 10-12 years….  I feel like we should 
wait a little bit longer before requiring this drug/vaccine for anyone. 

I hope you take thoughts like ours into consideration when voting on this requirement. My 
daughter will happily wear a mask and keep her distance in order to not have to take the shot until 
further test of this vaccine is done. 
Thanks for reading our opinion… 

Tonya Clements 

Sent from Mail for Windows 


